
 

Friday 24th January 2025  

Chill Factore  

Dear parent / carer,  

Further to the weekly newsletter I am writing to update you on the proposed termly trip to 

the Chill Factore. Thank you again for returning a reply slip. We are suggesting Saturday 1 

March for the group trip.  

Access to the family zone is based on pre-booking a time slot and we aim to take the 11 am 

slot aiming for good travel time in the morning from school and for lunch and drinks after.  

If the above date and time is suitable for you, please would you complete the below slip and 

return to school as soon as you can.  

School will then make the appropriate booking, and transport will be available  

 

Best wishes,  

Mr. D Swanston  

Headteacher  

 

 

I can / cannot attend on Saturday 1 March. 

 

Signed_____________________________ 


